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	Comments


ERCOT offers the following clarification regarding the CEO Revision Request Review for Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 231, Remove RMR Units from the Day-Ahead Market, as originally submitted.  
Although the NPRR author’s comments indicated the intention to not only remove from DAM, but to also remove RMRs from RUC processes (which was captured in the CEO determination description), there were no details and language in Section 5, Transmission Security Analysis and Reliability Unit Commitment (RUC) of the Nodal Protocols or Section 6, Adjustment Period and Real-Time Operations, with regards to alternative dispatch and settlement methods.  The “no impact” 5/7/10 CEO Revision Request Review the  addressed the Nodal Protocol language as filed which only prescribed deferring selection of RMR in the DAM, and did not fully address the larger issues of changes to  RUC processes and dispatch/settlement of RMRs which will potentially impact ERCOT systems and processes.  
Pursuant to paragraph (6) of Protocol Section 21.11.3.1, Review and Posting of Nodal Protocol Revision Requests, the ERCOT CEO has the right to reevaluate the NPRR if there are any changes during the stakeholder process.

	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None at this time.
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